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Highate Apartment 1603/127 Kent St 

Millers point 2000 

RE BARANGAROO PARKING SPACE INCREASE 

224.8.15 

The Director of planning and environment 

Dear Sir, 

It is with great disappointment that I write to ask that the increase of extra parking spaces be refused by 

government. The traffic situation in Kent St is already causing major delays in the evening peak. 

As you know, there is one lane south and one lane north. There is a traffic jam on Kent St nightly. 

It is ridiculous to push more cars onto this street. It is also a terrible mistake to take the view from 

Observatry Hill. This hill is a public place and to have these views interrupted for a casino is certainly not 

acceptable to the public who really own this land. 

The casino is on land ear marked for the people of Sydney and visitors to enjoy, it should not be used for 

a casino. It does not fit with the area and the site was promised to the people not overseas tourists 

coming here to gamble. We have a casino in Sydney, this is sufficient. 

The sincere wish of the people of this area is for all to enjoy in a peaceful environment and for the 

workers who need to drive home, to do so without a nightly traffic jam. 

Thakyou for taking the time to read my letter. Barbara Jones 

Department of Planning 
Rpceived 

26 AUG 2015 
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